
Carroll. The Committee approved, if Cardinal Villineuve

refused.

As another alternative I proposed Hon. Mr. Justice 

Rinfret of the Supreme Court Bench. The Committee approved 

of Rinfret as a third French-speaking Canadian if the other 

two declined .

I brought up the question of discipline for those 

responsible for the issues of THE BLACK SHEEP. I asked the 

Deans, as a Committee on MQraIs and Discipline, if they wished 

to take further action, but they felt that as the paper had 

now ceased to exist the matter had best be dropped.

The balance of the afternoon was spent discussing the 

budget and the principles that should be applied in any 

curtailment of appropriations. All most indefinite and in­

conclusive.

The meeting adjourned at six o’clock.
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